COUNCIL OF CHEVY CHASE VIEW Work Session Review Stormwater Management Committee Report

Date: May 4, 2021

Place: Meeting was held via an open conference call

Present: Paula Fudge, Chair; Lisa Fair, Pete Marks, Carlos Molina

and Ron Sherrow, Council Members

Jana Coe, Town Manager

Joseph Toomey, CCV Building Permit Administrator

Julie Sparacino, Moderator

Others Present: Mike Bellaman, 4234 Everett Street

Kevin Cannard, 4012 Dresden Street Todd Eskelsen, 4011 Glenridge Street

Cathy and David Goldwyn, 4212 Dresden Street

Pablo Guerrero and Claudia Tellez, 4217 Dresden Street

Bruce Hebbard, 4300 Glenridge Street Thomas McCarty, 4221 Dresden Street Mike Manion, 4213 Glenrose Street Elise Pas, 3900 Cleveland Street

Catherine Schempp, 4216 Dresden Street

Nancy Somerville, 4409 Saul Road Paul Hurley, 4029 Franklin Street

The Work Session was called to order by Paula Fudge at 6:35 p.m.

The Council held a work session to conduct a thorough review of the Stormwater Management Committee's completed report. The Council members and Stormwater Management Committee members in attendance focused solely on the Committee's report. At the conclusion, it was agreed that the Council will compile their suggested comments and edits and share them with the Stormwater Committee members for their consideration.

The meeting adjourned at 8:20 p.m.

Respectfully submitted, Jana S. Coe, Town Manager